
































































H letter to BOF

 

From: greg dierick <>
Sent: Sat Feb 11 16:00:05 AKST 2012
To: Casey Mapes <yak2you2@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: letter to BOF

On Sat, Feb 11, 2012 at 4:52 PM, greg dierick <tsiuriver@gmail.com> wrote:
Board of Fisheries members,
   I oppose proposals 301, 302, and 303 as the fishery is very healthy on the Tsiu River.
thank you for considering this,
  Greg Dierick
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